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February 21, 1989 j
i

)

United States Nuclear. Regulatory Commission )cedp
Washington, D.C. 20555 i

99900369 '

Attention: Mr. Thomas E. Marley, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

{ Subject: B. Grimes' Letter of 9/15/88 to J. McConnell
Notice of Violation and Nonconformance

Dear Mr. Murley: j

Reviewing our files, we discovered that a copy of the September
15, 1988 letter from Mr. Brian K. Grimes to our Mr. James
McConnell, referenced in paragraph #1 of Mr. McConnell's 2/14/89
letter to you regarding the subject, was inadvertently omitted.
Enclosed is a copy of that letter.

We apologize-for the oversight.

Very truly yours,

AUTOMATIC SWITCH COMPANY

$^| MV
,

A. Gregory Byrn&' '

Valve Service Manager

AGB: j dm
cc: J. McConnell

Attachment

8906020286 890221 's
PDR QA999 EMVAliSC,
99900369 FDC

i


